
 

August 30, 2024 
  

THE COUNTY OF FRESNO PUBLISHES THE  
 FISCAL YEAR 2024-25 RECOMMENDED BUDGET 

 
FRESNO, CA – Today, the County of Fresno has published the agenda for the 
Open Public Hearings on the Fiscal Year 2024-25 Recommended Budget. The 
agenda includes the link to the Fiscal Year 2024-25 Recommended Budget, the 
Fiscal Year 2023-24 Annual Report, and the Fiscal Year 2024-25 Line Item Detail. 
These items are also available for public viewing on the County’s website at the 
following link: 
https://www.fresnocountyca.gov/Departments/County-Administrative-
Office/Budget  
 
The recommended budget is published and posted in advance of the legal 
requirement to do so. The required legal publications will be issued on 
Wednesday, September 4, 2024. 
 
The Board of Supervisors will hold the Open Public Hearings starting at 9:30 a.m. 
on Monday, September 16, 2024, in the Board Chambers located in the Hall of 
Records, 2281 Tulare Street – 3rd Floor, Fresno, CA 93721. 
 
The hearings will also be livestreamed on the County’s YouTube 
https://www.youtube.com/@FresnoCountyCA/streams and on its Legistar 
platform. 
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